
WAO Construction Update  
May 2025 
 
There continues to be a lot happening each day with the building project; with a few more items recently 

approved!  At the May school board meeting, the board approved three more additions to the building 

project.   

●​ The high school library and nearby classrooms will be remodeled and air conditioned. 

●​ 17 more classrooms will be remodeled.    

●​ Electrical upgrades will be completed in the high school.         

 

High School library prepped for demo work.  

 

 
One of the high school classrooms to be remodeled.    
 

 
 
 



Another high school classroom ready to be remodeled. 

 

 
New walk-in freezer and cooler in the new addition kitchen.  

 

 
Progress in the high school concessions area.    

 

 
 



Progress in the new elementary office area in the new addition.   

 

 
 
Some of the offices in the new addition are completed. 

 

 
 
The new addition gym walls have been painted and basketball hoops installed.  

 

 



More and more school colors are popping up in the new addition.  

 

 
 
 
 
If you ever have any questions about the construction project at WAO schools, please contact 
WAO Superintendent - Bryan Hackbarth 
 
LET”S GO PONIES!!! 
 

 


